
 

Barum Class - Home learning week ending 14th January 

We have continued our learning based on The Three Little Pigs, retelling the story using 

actions and expression. We have been learning about onomatopoeia (words that are sounds 

for example; bang, crash, whoosh) and writing sentences using onomatopoeia.  

In maths, we have practised recognising coins and notes as well as adding coins and notes and 

decided which coins to use to match a given amount.  

We have finished our science unit Animals and Humans, sorting different foods into food 

groups and drawing a healthy plate. 

In PE we continued our gymnastics unit. In pairs the children explored different ways we can 

balance using varying numbers of points of balance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!  

Home learning: To support our Maths learning, practise recognising and 

adding coins and notes. My Maths will also be set for those that would like to 

do some extra practise. 

 

Reading: Please keep up with your reading practice at home. We are really 

seeing a difference in the children who read 4 or more times a week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


